
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 8:43 AM 
To: 'Vasuki Paul' 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: M2016/23 – Construction Award- mention 25 February 2019 

 
Dear Ms Paul,  
 
I refer to your request below.  
 
I have arranged for a video link to Melbourne as requested. An updated notice of listing will be 
published shortly.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Vasuki Paul [mailto:Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 24 January 2019 3:49 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: M2016/23 – Construction Award- mention 25 February 2019 

 
Dear Associate,  

 

I refer to the above matter and respectfully request for a video conference link to be 

provided in Melbourne for the Mention scheduled on the 25 February 2019. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

 

regards 

 

 

Vasuki Paul  
National Manager – Construction Utilities and 
Mining 

 
Level 2, 441 St Kilda Road, Melbourne, 3004  
T: 03 98670244 
M: 0407654090 
E: vasuki.paul@aigroup.com.au 
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